
 

 

Update: Implementation of wage agreement on track 
 

Payment of non-pensionable cash gratuity 

Members will recall that the Department of Public Service and Administration issued Circular No 15 of 

2021 regarding the improvement in conditions of service for employees on salary levels 1 to 12 and those 

covered by occupational-specific dispensations. 

 

As per the Circular in paragraph 2.1, a non-pensionable monthly cash allowance is payable to qualifying 

employees with effect from 1 April 2021. Persal is in the process of finalising the program validations.  

 

During a special Council meeting on 9 September 2021, the employer confirmed that a supplementary 

run will be done on 13 September 2021 but the payments will, however, only reflect in the respective 

banking accounts on 16 September 2021. 
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